MINUTES


Lincoln Hills Sports Car Group 

Orchard Creek Lodge

November 5, 2007 7:00 P.M.

Board Members


President, Ernie Drake

Membership Chair, BJ Julson


Secretary, Steve Garavito

Event Coordinator, Steve Postle


Treasurer, Dick Brewster

Social Chair, Pat Heesch

Introductions

· Ernie welcomed members and guests.

Reports

· Steve G. read the minutes of the 10/1/07 meeting.  The minutes were approved.

· BJ reported that we have 58 paid memberships.

· Dick reported that the ending balance in the group’s checking account on 10/31/07 was $1,239.73.

· Ernie reported that all was OK with the Association.  A meeting is scheduled with the Association on 11/16/07.

· Steve P. said that we need to start planning next year’s trips.  He will be forming a committee to assist in the planning process.

· Ernie reported for Pat that the Christmas dinner will be held on December 3rd at 6:30 pm at Buonarotti’s.  

· Dick reported that the website is up to date.

Old Business
· Ernie congratulated the Webbs for helping with the successful Mendocino trip.

· DiAnn Rooney  reported on the Napa trip scheduled for 11/7-8/2007.

· Tom Webb provided details on the Christmas gift-giving program.  The group will be supporting six families.  The group approved donating $150 per family for a total of $900.  Individual members will be asked to contribute gifts to family members.

.
New Business
· The slate of candidates for next year’s officer positions was elected unanimously.  The new officers are:  President – John Zehnder; Vice President/Membership – DiAnn Rooney; Treasurer – Arnie Sondergard; and Secretary – Pat Heesch.

· Ernie reported that pending approval of the new board, president-elect John Z had selected  the following people to be committee chairs:  Events – Chuck Schmidt; Social – Cheré Andre; Liaison – Joan Zehnder; Historian – Virgil Berry.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 p.m.

LHSCG Secretary, Steve Garavito
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